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October 12, 2017

Dear Sister

The Biblical Research Institute has received a few letters/emails questioning Fundamental Belief
No. 2, which expresses the Church’s understanding of the Godhead according to Scripture.
Despite arguments to the contrary, BRI scholars maintain that our Church’s current
understanding of this important topic better expresses the biblical teaching.

Those who insist that their position is the right one are free to proceed through the proper
channels. That is, they must first present their view to their local field (conference), which will
evaluate and decide if there are enough reasons to move it to the next higher organizational
level. However, as already said, the BRI scholars see no compelling arguments to depart from
Fundamental Belief No. 2.

The BRI website (www.adventistbiblicalresearch.org) has some materials on this topic.

Blessings,

Elias Brasil de Souza
BRI



